8 ALTERATIONS TO WASTE MANAGEMENT COLLECTIONS (AN100-2009)

The Committee is asked to note the changes to collection services for domestic refuse and recyclates.
Due to the unavailability of staff on Monday, 4th May, 2009, there will be no collections of domestic
refuse, garden waste, paper or green boxes. The collection of all of the aforementioned will be
undertaken on Tuesday, 5th May, 2009.

Tuesday's scheduled collection of domestic refuse will be cancelled and not collected until Tuesday,
12th May, 2009. Brown and blue bins and green boxes will be collected on the next scheduled date of
collection as detailed in calendars. All other collections from Wednesday, 6th May, 2009 will be
undertaken as normal for the remainder of that week.

For each of the remaining former public holidays, the day of collection will be rotated to ensure the
same householders are not affected each time.

The Department will continue to take all relevant action to minimise the effect of the industrial dispute.
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